
 

Criteria for resubmission of protocols to the MRRC Protocol Review Committee 

 

 

For annual IRB renewals, it is not necessary to resubmit your protocol to the MRRC Protocol 

Review Committee if we have already approved it and your protocol meets the following 

requirements:  

 

(1) New or different intravenous infusions of any kind will not be used. 

 

(2) New or different medications will not be administered. 

 

(3) The subject population will not change. 

 

(4) The MR sequences will not change.   

 

 

If your protocol does not meet these requirements, you must submit all IRB protocol documents 

with modifications to the MRRC Protocol Review Committee via IRES IRB.    

 

 


